From: Hernando County, FL <webmaster@co.hernando.fl.us>
Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 3:57 PM

To: Dominique Holmes <dholmes@co.hernando.fl.us>
Subject: Feedback for Hernando County, FL

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

You have received this feedback from Cindy L Upcavage < Cindyurn@gmail.com > for the following
page:

https://www.hernandocounty.us/departments/departments-a-e/administration/contact-us

Just wanted to send a happy gram about the county workers from the water department that came
out to our place in Weeki Wachee to save the day after hurricane Idalia. Big thanks to Adam and
Daniel. They were both very friendly, respectful, knowledgeable, and professional. They made a
really bad post hurricane day much better!




